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UPDATED 
NAVIGATION CLOSURE NOTICE 
Section 15 Anglian Water Authority Act 1977 

 
RIVER NENE 
_________________________________________________________ 
 

DATE:    8 November 2023 – 22 February 2024 
__________________________________________________ 
 
LOCATION:    Various – see below  
__________________________________________________ 
 
DETAILS: Our Winter Works Programme for 2023/2024 is a major 
investment in many structures along the River Nene, which will deliver 
significant and long-term benefits to the navigation. However, in order to 
deliver this, the closure of some locks may be longer than usual and we 
apologise for any inconvenience this may cause.  
 
Lock From To 

Warmington Lock 8 November 2023 25 January 2024 

Wansford Lock 8 November 2023 25 January 2024 

Upper Barnwell Lock 13 November 2023 22 February 2024 

Lilford Lock 13 November 2023 22 February 2024 

Cotterstock Lock Postponed Postponed 

The planned works at Cotterstock Lock have been postponed until 
further notice. 
 
Please be aware that due to Strong Stream, the Winter Works for both 
Warmington and Wansford Lock is now due to commence 8 November 
2023 subject to satisfactory weather and river conditions. As per the 
Strong Stream Notice issued earlier this morning, our team will review 
nearer the time and issue an update accordingly.  
 
For further information please contact the Environment Agency on 03708 
506 506 between 9am and 5pm Monday to Friday and ask for the 
Lincolnshire and Northamptonshire Waterways team. 

 
Katherine Briscombe 
Waterways Manager  
30 October 2023 
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